
 

Today we have had lots of fun celebrating the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. 
Everyone looked fabulous dressed in read, white and blue. 


The children spent the morning making crowns and flags for our street party. 
Each child also made a special party biscuit. 

At lunchtime we enjoyed a special 
jubilee lunch outside in the 

playground. 


The whole school came together to 
enjoy singing and dancing. The staff 

even sang a special version of 
Dancing in the Street for all to enjoy. 

We would like to wish all our children, families and staff a very happy half term 
holiday. It has been a very busy and rewarding half term. Remember Monday 
6th June is an Inset Day so we will see you all on Tuesday 7th June.

Philosophy Friday
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Value of the 
month 


Freedom  

Half Term

30th May - 3rd June


INSET Day

6th June


First Day Back

7th June


PTA Summer Fayre

11th June


PTA Father’s Day Sale

16th June


For other important dates, 
please visit the Calendar 

page on our school website

D I A R Y  D A T E S :



Growing Together: Every Day In Every Way



Earlier in the week Ann from Salway Church visited the school to lead a special assembly about the life 
of Her Majesty the Queen. The Salway Church kindly donated a book to each class. 


Thank you so much! The books are a welcome addition to our class libraries. 

We were delighted with the fantastic turn 
out for the nursery stay and play session 
on Wednesday. It was lovely to see so 
many parents and grandparents (not to 
mention little brothers and sisters!) 
reading, drawing, playing and exploring 
with the children.

Growing Together: Every Day In Every Way

Nursery Stay & Play 



The PTA Summer Fayre will be held on 11th June! The PTA need helpers to man stalls, serve food, and 
run games and crafts on the day. They also would love donations of homemade cakes for our cake stall 
and bottles for our tombola. 


Please email pta.churchfields@googlemail.com if you would like to help for one to two hours, to raise 
valuable funds for the school.

This week, the nursery children have been able to get a closer look at the chicks in their group times - 
and even hold them!

Growing Together: Every Day In Every Way

Phone:  0208 505 0386 

Website: www.churchfieldsinfant.com


E-mail: admin.churchfields-inf@redbridge.gov.uk

Please note that today is the last opportunity to share your views through our survey which can be found 
HERE.  Thank you to everyone who has responded so far. Your positive comments will be passed onto 
staff and we will share your headline data next term. 

Parent Survey 

Chicks! 

Summer Fayre 

After a successful visit from Author Natalie Newman, we are 
delighted to welcome another local author to our school on 
Friday 10th June. Emma Mitchell will be reading her new book 
'Awesome Foursome: New Superpowers'. After reading to the 
children she will then take questions about becoming an author 
and her book.  


Emma will be selling and signing her book in the playground for 
£8.50 (please bring cash). Gates will open early at 3:10.


If your child is entitled to Free School Meals, the school will 
purchase the book and place it in your child’s book bag, ready 
for you to enjoy over the weekend. 

Emma Mitchell 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=FiyLKp4uzk2pe6CzToA6Igy-UXk3Qp5NgISbwOzmY-dUOTdOMlpaMVRXU1kyTzNPQVhSRFZSTFVFTS4u
mailto:pta.churchfields@googlemail.com
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